
SBC Report to FTC from Cllr S Cross July 2022 
 
1 The Chief Executive has been appointed at another Council and will be leaving in. few months, as a 
result of LGR. 
2 Attended meeting of Investment group  
3 Attended meeting on housing with MP decision to be made by full FTC. 
4 Dealt with various issues from Residents on planning and bin matters. 
 
 


